
February 7, 2022

To The CT Legislature,

It is time to end this tyrannical, one-sided dictatorship and get back to
the democratic government that we voted for and have the right to.  I
urge you to put an end to this and vote no to these “emergency
declarations”.  

Thank you,

Kristen Flynn

Naugatuck, CT


